ELECTRONIC HEALTH RECORD (EHR)
San Francisco Department of Public Health

Note on Electronic Health Record (EHR) System: The Department of Public Health (DPH) is
implementing a unified Electronic Health Record (EHR) system and DPH employees must
demonstrate competency in the use of the system that is appropriate for their classification as
a condition of employment.



